
 

LITTLE BALLERS UK 

CHANGES GOING INTO 2018 

 

To all parents/guardians. Please take time to read through the information provided below 

in regards the changes as of January 2018.  

 

Changes from January 2018 

As of the start of the New Year, there will be a few changes going forward at Little Ballers 

UK. These Changes are listed below with a brief description regarding each change. 

 

1. Payments can be made by direct debit 

From January, we will be accepting card payments for monthly fees. Bank details will be 

provided to all parents before January, and we advise that all parents are to set up a direct 

debit to ensure payment is made on time. We ask for all direct debits to be set up so 

payment is made on the 1st of each month. This payment will then cover all sessions for that 

month. If for whatever reason you are unable to make a cash payment on the first session of 

the month, which includes being unable to attend that session, we will ask you to make a 

bank transfer to secure your child’s place going forward.  

 

2. Monthly fee price  

There will be a slight increase in price for all programs and academies. The monthly fee for 

all programs and academies will be £25. Again, this fee will cover all sessions that run in that 

month. This monthly fee will not increase for the entirety of 2018. 

 

3. 5 week months 

Previously, we have run our programs and academies on a 4 session per month basis and in 

some cases we have had a week off during a month that for instance, has 5 Saturdays in it; 

this will no longer be the case. Going forward, there will no longer be a break in a month 

that is scheduled to have 5 sessions in it. Our programs and academies will run week in 

week out, and the monthly fee will cover all sessions. There will be no additional cost for the 

5th session, when it does occur.  

 

 



4. Discounts 

All players that attend our programs and academies, will receive a 20% discount for all 

Soccer Schools that we run during public school holidays. Please note, this discount will only 

be valid when registering at full price; it cannot be used on top of a promotional discount 

that may be offered.   

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Due to these changes set to occur from the start of the New Year, we will need all parents to 

register their child again, via our website, before the 1st of January. In doing so, you agree to 

the changes going forward.  

Our programs and academies are extremely popular, and we will hold your child’s place in 

their set program/academy until the 1st of January. Re-registration will confirm your child’s 

place going forward from January. 

 

Thank you for taking your time to read through all of the information. We hope this makes 

sense to all of you; if you do have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to ask.  

 

 

Contact info: 

+44 7908 981344 

littleballersuk@gmail.com 

www.littleballersuk.com  

mailto:littleballersuk@gmail.com
http://www.littleballersuk.com/

